
From: Mark Diamond <mdiamond@rtbu.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 5:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2023/30 and Others: Rail Industry Award Variation 
 

Dear Chambers 
 
AM2023/30 and Others: Rail Industry Award Variation 
 
The RTBU notes the above-mentioned applications.  
 
Should the Vice President believe it beneficial, I would be happy for her to inform the Applicants at 
directions/conference that the National Secretary of the RTBU has reached out and is offering a 
meeting with one of the RTBU’s National Lawyers to talk through their concerns. This offer applies 
whether or not they are current RTBU members.  
 
Should the Applicants wish to take up my offer, they should contact the RTBU National Office 
at  rtbu@rtbu.org.au or on (02) 9203 6099 so that we can accomodate.  
 
Regards 
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